
St Albert’s Catholic Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter Friday, 09 December 2022 

www.stalbertsprimary.co.uk 
 

At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

 

Christmas Grotto  
On Wednesday our Alby Tots, Nursery, Reception, Y1 and 

Y2 classes had the chance to visit Santa in our very own 
Grotto. The children loved this experience and loved their 

selection boxes even more! If you did not contribute £1 
for this, then please pass it to the class teacher or in the 

school office. Thanks! 
 

Christmas Dinner  

On Thursday and Friday this week, all the children 
enjoyed a delicious Christmas dinner in the school hall. 

The hall was decorated with Christmas table cloths and 
crackers and the children enjoyed the Christmas music. A 

Merry Christmas dinner was had by all.  
 

Y3 Choir at the Cathedral  
On Wednesday our Y3 class visited Liverpool Cathedral to 

take part in the Choir Sing Along. They have been 

working really hard to learn the songs 
and performed brilliantly. Well Done 

Y3! 
 

 
 

Y3, Y4, Y5 Christmas Play 
Our Y3, Y4 & Y5 classes will perform their Christmas play 

on Tuesday 13th December.  

 
Parents of Y3 children are invited to the morning 

performance at 10am.  
 

Parents of Y5 children are invited to the afternoon 
performance at 2pm.  

 
Parents of Y4 children will be split between the two 

performances. 

If your child is in Y4 and you haven’t already 
informed us of your preferred time, then please 

inform the class teacher, or contact school office.  
 

Rec & Y1 Christmas Play 
Our Reception and Y1 class will hold their Christmas play 

on Thursday 15th December. Y1 parents are to attend the 
morning show at 10am and Reception parents are to 

attend the afternoon show at 2pm.  

 
Panto 

As you are aware Reception to Y6 will be visiting the 
Pantomime to see Jack and the Beanstalk on Wednesday 

14th December. 
 

 If you have not already paid, then 

please make sure that you have paid 
the amount of £15 per child and 

return the permission letter back to 
school by Wednesday. 

 
 

 

 

Y3 & Y4 Jingle Bell Ball 
On Friday 16th December Y3 and Y4 will have their own 

Jingle Bell Ball in school. Children can wear party clothes 
and a £1 contribution is to be made to the class teacher 

or the school office.  
 

Christmas Raffle  

Our Christmas Raffle tickets are available to purchase 
from today. Children can bring in money at any time and 

will be given their tickets to bring home. We will also be 
selling these at the Christmas Plays. £1 a strip to be in for 

a chance to win! All funds raised from this raffle will go 
towards creating new opportunities for all of our children 

to enjoy in the New Year. 
 

Some of the prizes are:  

Pamper Hamer 
Drinks Hampers 

Sweet Hampers  
Food Hampers 

 
Weather Warning  

Now that we are coming into the winter months the 
weather is getting colder and weather 

warnings of snow and ice have been 

issued. Please make sure that you and 
your children are wrapped up warm 

when going outside.  
 

We have also been informed that areas in and around 
school are icy and this will only get worse over the 

coming weeks. Please be careful when walking to and 
from school and around Stockbridge Village. We will try 

our best to keep the areas in school safe.  

 
A Message from Knowsley Council  

A letter has been handed out with todays newsletter from 
Knowsley Council with information for 

parents/ carers about how to protect your 
child from common infections this winter. 

This information is important as it tells you 
of signs to look out for.  

 

 
This Weeks Attendance  

Rec   91.4% 
Y1   81.0% 

Y2  95.0% 
Y3  83.5% 

Y4  79.4% 
Y5  90.3% 

Y6  83.7% 


